11/18/09 Board Workshop
Russian River Frost Protection -
Deadline: 11/10/0¢ by 12 noon

commentletters - 11/18/09 Russian River Frost Protection Workshop

 From: Chris Shutes <blancapaloma@msn.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 11:01 AM
Subject: 11/18/09 Russian River Frost Protection Workshop

To whom it may concern:

We support the request by the National Marine Fisheries Service for an emergency reasonable use rulemaking to
eliminate take of listed salmon and steelhead by diversions for frost protection in the Russian River. Failure to do so
will continue to result in take, and the use of tremendous volumes of water diverted for frost protection will continue to
pose a future threat to ESA listed salmonids, some on the verge of extinction, throughout the entire Russian River
watershed.

Thank you.

Chris Shutes

EGEIVE
FERC Projects Director
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